
STITCHER’S NEWS May 2023 

Ladies— 

I’ve heard so many good things 
about the May program! 
Seems Muriel Pfaff did a great 
job. 

I’m excited to be your President 
for another Guild year. Thank 
you for the confidence you 
have placed in me and our 
great Board. Looking forward 
to an exciting year ahead filled 
with sewing, fabric and thread! 

Sherry Byrd  

President 

June Birthdays 
2nd - Bea West 

3rd - Lizzie Strickland 
20th - Stacy Trout 

Treasurer’s Report—May 

Bank Balance    $10,185.65 

Contact Kimberly Danielsson for questions 

COMMUNITY SERVICE 

May Goal Standing 

Quilt Goal = 78  /  Completed 53 

Pillowcases Goal = 235  /  Completed 195 

Placemat Goal = 112  /  Completed 230 

Contact Tammy McClure for questions about 

charity sewing. 

June 19th Meeting 

 

Annual Picnic/BBQ starting 

at 6:30 pm 

at the Paulding County 

Senior Center 

 

Fat Quarters for this meeting 

are PATRIOTIC 

FUTURE MEETINGS 

July 17th - Christmas in July 

Craft Boutique 

Look for a sign up sheet soon for 

upcoming classes on lots of fun projects 


